Haddow, Ross (Cl-5tPaul)

T L
From: Travis Temke <travisternke@gmail.coms
Sant: Moenday, July 12, 2021 8:25 AM
To: Heddow, Ross (Cl-5tPaul)
Cex Currier, Ross (Cl-5tPall)
Subject: Re: Licensing - Entertainment B & Patio

[

e P L B R s U e e S A M e R A e ey
Think Before You Cllck: This email origindted outside ourreanization.

Hello Ross-

I'm following up on the Entertalnment B and Patio License. | have provided you with the signed petitions to date and full
llcense fees and llcensing applications have been submitted.

The project has been fully supported by both district CM Noecker and City Council as a whele as well. Mayor Carter and
the Mayor's office have provided approvals for City resources to be allocated to the projact. Overall the City has invested
in the success of the entire project which Involves the approval of the Entertainment B and Patio Licensing.

We obtained a CUP as well which consisted of receiving signatures from our closest neighbors. We held neighborhood
meetings during the CUP process and recelved positive support from the majority. We da not have the required
percentage of signed petitions for the Entertainment B and Patio Licensing but we have shown good effort.

During the previous months we have attempted numerous times to gain signatures by knecking door to door, We sent
certlfied letters to the majority of property owners as well to recelve their signature. The residents have also been
notified of the licensing and had the opportunity to object. We addressed the single complaint concerning lighting.

Please let me know If yau need anything else at this time to process the approval of the Entertainment B and Patio
License.

Thank you,

Travis

On Thu, Jul 1, 2021 at 1:37 PM Travis Temke <travistembke@gmall.com> wrote:
Hella Ross-

Please find cur MDH License attached. We received our license approval today. Do we contact anyone else at DS in
order to recelve our copy of the Liquor Licenss, etc? Or do you issue the City licenses?

Thanks
Travis

00 Tue, Jun 29, 2021 at 6:20 AM Travis Temke <travistompe@gmail.coms wrote;
Hello Ross-

Please find the attached signed Petitions and Returned Cartified Letters since we meat on 5/21,/21.

Thanks
Travis




